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Oliver’s Real Food (ASX:OLI)  

CBA Approves Rollover Facility 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Oliver’s is delighted to announce that Commonwealth Bank of Australia has confirmed that it 
will renew its existing $1mil facility with Oliver’s (without covenants) for a period of 18 months 
to 21st July 2021.  

 
In addition, Oliver’s is also pleased to announce that the Group continues its profitable journey 
with an EBITDA of $162K for the month of October. This represents the beginning of the 3rd 
quarter of continuous profitability (EBITDA). 

 
 
 
 
Steven Metter 
Company Secretary  
Oliver’s Real Food 
steven.metter@oliversrealfood.com.au 
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